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Duke Power Company

/ ATTN:
Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President
Nuclear Production Department

422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:
t

SUBJECT: EMERGENCY RESPONSE FACILITIES APPRAISALS FOR MCGUIRE AND
CATAWBA NUCLEAR STATIONS - DOCKET NOS. 50-369, 50-370
AND 50-413, 50-414 RESPECTIVELY

This is to inform you that the McGuire and Catawba Nuclear Stations have been
selected for an Emergency Response Facilities Appraisal in accordance with
Supplement 1 to NUREG-0737. The status of completion of the Catawba and McGuire
Emergency Response Facilities was reviewed and considered 'to be sufficient for
performance of this appraisal.

Discussion between Messrs. R. E. Harris of your staff, and W. E. Cline of NRC on
June 25, 1985, has established the dates of September 3 through 12, 1985, as the
most convenient time. We shall notify you of additional information on the
details of the appraisal in the coming weeks.

If you or your staff have any questions regarding the appraisal, please contact
A. L. Cunningham of the Region II staff at (404) 221-2605.

Sincerely,

Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2
Division of Reactor Projects

cc:s/R. L. Dick, Vice President
Construction

v/' . W. Hampton, Station ManagerJ
. Catawba Nuclear Station

v/T. L. McConnell, Station Manager
McGuire Nuclear Station
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